From: Kerry Ramsey

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Monday, August 3, 2020 1:27:46 PM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As a resident of Northeast Ohio, I am proud that my state legislator signed onto the letter to Ohio Power Siting
Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering condition included in its approval
of the Icebreaker Windpower project.

As my legislator and others noted, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a “poison pill”
and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its decision on the feathering condition at
the last minute?

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable action taken against this
thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is out of line. I ask that the Board immediately
grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of the project and remove the poison pill.

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our economy, helping us combat
air pollution and climate change while also creating more than 500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local
economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project
would be the first freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,

Kerry Ramsey

5941 Upland Ridge Drive
Medina, OH 44256
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From: Kimberly Kenzig

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Monday, August 3, 2020 6:11:09 PM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As a resident of Northeast Ohio, I am proud that my state legislator signed onto the letter to Ohio Power Siting
Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering condition included in its approval
of the Icebreaker Windpower project.

As my legislator and others noted, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a “poison pill”
and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its decision on the feathering condition at
the last minute?

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable action taken against this
thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is out of line. I ask that the Board immediately
grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of the project and remove the poison pill.

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our economy, helping us combat
air pollution and climate change while also creating more than 500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local
economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project
would be the first freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Kenzig
11160 Lagrange Road
Elyria, OH 44035

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.
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From: Kirk Stemple

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 7:07:44 AM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As a resident of Northeast Ohio, I am proud that my state legislator signed onto the letter to Ohio Power Siting
Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering condition included in its approval
of the Icebreaker Windpower project.

As my legislator and others noted, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a “poison pill”
and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its decision on the feathering condition at
the last minute?

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable action taken against this
thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is out of line. I ask that the Board immediately
grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of the project and remove the poison pill.

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our economy, helping us combat
air pollution and climate change while also creating more than 500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local
economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project
would be the first freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,

Kirk Stemple

8385 Woodhill Drive
Chardon, OH 44024

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.
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From: Linda Kohar

To: Puco Docketing

Subject: OPSB Case No. 16-1871-EL-BGN

Date: Wednesday, August 5, 2020 8:34:17 PM
Docketing PUCO,

As a resident of Ohio, I am proud that 32 members of our state legislature signed onto the letter to Ohio Power
Siting Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering condition included in its
approval of the Icebreaker Windpower project.

As legislators have noted, this condition—added to the approval of the project— amounts to a “poison pill” and
ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its decision on the feathering condition at the
last minute?

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable action taken against this
thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is out of line.

I ask that the Board immediately grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of the project and remove the poison
pill.

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our economy, helping us combat
air pollution and climate change while also creating more than 500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local
economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project
would be the first freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Linda Kohar
lindakohar@cox.net
8219 Manorford Dr.
Parma, Ohio 44129

<https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/o/sKxQ9Tusut-gXiwfMalEaQ/343/6 HgAl6uR TcaWbfnl.oVZQhQ/ho.gif>
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From: Linda Libertini

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Monday, August 3, 2020 1:43:57 PM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As a resident of Northeast Ohio, I am proud that my state legislator signed onto the letter to Ohio Power Siting
Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering condition included in its approval
of the Icebreaker Windpower project.

As my legislator and others noted, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a “poison pill”
and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its decision on the feathering condition at
the last minute?

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable action taken against this
thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is out of line. I ask that the Board immediately
grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of the project and remove the poison pill.

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our economy, helping us combat
air pollution and climate change while also creating more than 500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local
economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project
would be the first freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,

Linda Libertini

17312 Dorchester Dr
Cleveland, OH 44119

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.
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From: Linda Mansfield

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Monday, August 3, 2020 1:34:06 PM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As a resident of Northeast Ohio, I am proud that my state legislator signed onto the letter to Ohio Power Siting
Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering condition included in its approval
of the Icebreaker Windpower project.

As my legislator and others noted, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a “poison pill”
and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its decision on the feathering condition at
the last minute?

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable action taken against this
thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is out of line. I ask that the Board immediately
grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of the project and remove the poison pill.

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our economy, helping us combat
air pollution and climate change while also creating more than 500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local
economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project
would be the first freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,

Linda Mansfield
4107 Lynn Rd
Ravenna, OH 44266

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.
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From: Linda Marshall

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 2:28:18 AM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As a resident of Northeast Ohio, I am proud that my state legislator signed onto the letter to Ohio Power Siting
Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering condition included in its approval
of the Icebreaker Windpower project.

As my legislator and others noted, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a “poison pill”
and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its decision on the feathering condition at
the last minute?

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable action taken against this
thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is out of line. I ask that the Board immediately
grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of the project and remove the poison pill.

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our economy, helping us combat
air pollution and climate change while also creating more than 500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local
economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project
would be the first freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,

Linda Marshall

3798 Grosvenor Rd.
South Euclid, OR 44118

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.
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From: Lisa Gilles

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Monday, August 3, 2020 4:07:10 PM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As a resident of Northeast Ohio, I am proud that my state legislator signed onto the letter to Ohio Power Siting
Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering condition included in its approval
of the Icebreaker Windpower project.

As my legislator and others noted, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a “poison pill”
and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its decision on the feathering condition at
the last minute?

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable action taken against this
thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is out of line. I ask that the Board immediately
grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of the project and remove the poison pill.

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our economy, helping us combat
air pollution and climate change while also creating more than 500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local
economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project
would be the first freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,

Lisa Gilles

34114 Gail Dr

North Ridgeville, OH 44039

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.
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From: Lisa Lazar

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Monday, August 3, 2020 4:51:48 PM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As a resident of Northeast Ohio, I am proud that my state legislator signed onto the letter to Ohio Power Siting
Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering condition included in its approval
of the Icebreaker Windpower project.

As my legislator and others noted, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a “poison pill”
and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its decision on the feathering condition at
the last minute?

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable action taken against this
thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is out of line. I ask that the Board immediately
grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of the project and remove the poison pill.

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our economy, helping us combat
air pollution and climate change while also creating more than 500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local
economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project
would be the first freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

COVID-19 has been a challenge, to say the least. But global warming will bring even more disruption to Ohio. We
need to prevent that as much as possible. And with the information coming out about the First Energy bailout, this
looks more and more suspicious.

Sincerely,
Lisa Lazar
4019 Cardinal Rd.
Akron, OH 44333

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.
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From: Lissy Gulick

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Comment re: Case 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 10:12:55 AM

Dear Chairman Randazzo and members of the Ohio Power Siting Board:

As a resident of Northeast Ohio, I am proud that my state legislator signed onto the letter to Ohio Power Siting
Board (OPSB) Chair Sam Randazzo calling for reconsideration of the feathering condition included in its approval
of the Icebreaker Windpower project.

As my legislator and others noted, this condition—added to the approval of the project—amounts to a “poison pill”
and ultimately kills this innovative project. Why would the Board reverse its decision on the feathering condition at
the last minute?

As a state committed to promoting an “all of the above” energy approach, the unreasonable action taken against this
thoroughly vetted and strongly supported renewable energy project is out of line. I ask that the Board immediately
grant LEEDCo’s request for reconsideration of the project and remove the poison pill.

The Icebreaker Wind project would result in a strong win for our environment and our economy, helping us combat
air pollution and climate change while also creating more than 500 jobs and injecting $253 million into the local
economy. Furthermore, it would put Ohio on the map as a leader in renewable energy technologies as this project
would be the first freshwater offshore wind farm in North America. I hope you will support such an important
investment in Ohio’s future.

Sincerely,

Lissy Gulick

3552 Fairmount Blvd.
Cleveland Heights, OH 44118

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.
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